
LETTER TO SENIORS AND SENIOR PARENTS 

Dear Seniors and Senior Parents and Guardians, 

Due to the inclement weather we’ve had this week, we are changing the venue of the Senior Picnic.  The 
Seniors will be headed to Alley Cats in Arlington for an indoor picnic.  Only NCHS Seniors will be at the 
facility and have use of all the games and activities. 

Times are the same.  Seniors will meet in the Commons to board the buses starting at 10:15 a.m.  Before 
boarding the buses, the seniors will wash their hands with soap and water.  Masks will be required on 
the buses and at the venue. The buses will begin departing Alley Cats at 2:15 p.m.  All Seniors should be 
back to campus no later that 3:30 p.m.   

Individual pizza with unlimited soft drinks will be your lunch.  Those with special dietary needs have 
already been considered. 

IMPORTANT: The waiver that was sent last summer will suffice for permission to attend this event.  The 
waiver must be signed by the senior parent/guardian and the senior. If you have already completed the 
form, you do not need to send another.   

If you are not attending the picnic and have already given us this information, thank you.  If you know 
now that you will not be attending this event, please let me know as soon as possible. 

We can’t do much about the rain, but we can still have a good time.   

Mrs. Pat Pierret     Ms. Cindy Jung 
Project Graduation Coordinator   Principal 
Alumni Relations Coordinator 

https://www.alleycatsbowl.com/

